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Laura Aldrich

From: Laura Aldrich <townclerk@irshores.com>

Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 1:48 PM

To: Laura Aldrich

Subject: IMPORTANT: RED TIDE CAUTION

Dear Residents and Interested Parties, 

 

We regret to inform you that red tide has reached our coastline in Indian River Shores.  Per the Department of Health 

in Indian River County, please follow these recommendations: 

• People, especially those with respiratory issues, are encouraged to stay away from the beaches if possible for 

the next 2-10 days.  This is not deadly to breathe the air, but you may suffer from the major impact of throat 

irritation and/or coughing.   

• Higher wind or tides can spread it more quickly. 

• Dead fish are not to be eaten!  Be cautious with any fish caught from the southeastern coast of Florida. 

• Do not consume shellfish of any kind caught in this area until it passes. 

• Please visit www.myfwc.com/redtidestatus for more information. 

 

Thank you. 

 

_tâÜt 

Laura Aldrich, MMC 

Town Clerk, Indian River Shores 

6001 N. State Road A1A 

Indian River Shores, FL  32963 

(772) 231-1771, Ext. 121 

(772) 231-4348  Fax 

Please visit our website www.irshores.com 
IMPORTANT NOTE:  Florida has a very broad public records law.   Most written communications to or from municipal officials are public records 
and are available to the public and media upon request.  Your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure as part of a public 
records request. If you do not want the potential for your e-mail address to be released, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact 
us by phone or in writing.-- F.S. 668.606 


